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CIRCULAR COMMUNICATION TO COMMISSIONERS 

AND CONTRACTING GOVERNMENTS 

IWC.CCG.136 

 

 

Clarification of the procedure for the postal vote on the location of the 

RMS intersessional meeting 

 

 

Following my letter of 20 October (NG/JAC/27880), I would like to clarify that votes cast by either fax or email 

should be confirmed by a hard copy.    I apologise for any confusion caused. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Nicky Grandy 

Secretary to the Commission 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


